
Welcome Back 
Start of Term 3 Newsletter 

I hope this message finds you well and that you had a restful and enjoya-
ble break with your families. As we embark on the start of Term 3, I want 
to extend a warm welcome back to all our Lenham Primary family. 

I trust that the past few weeks have provided you with an opportunity to 
recharge and create wonderful memories together. Now, as we return 
to the school routine, we are excited to continue the journey of learning 
and growth with your children. 

This term promises to be filled with engaging activities, enriching les-
sons, and meaningful experience. My dedicated staff have been working 
hard to plan exciting and educational content that aligns with our     
commitment to providing a supportive and stimulating learning environ-
ment. 

As we move forward, communication between home and school         
remains crucial. Please do not hesitate to reach out to your child's  
teacher or the office if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Parent View 

Thank you to everyone who completed the parent survey for Ofsted. We 
had some fantastic results.  

93% of parents say their child is happy at school.  

9% of parents said the school makes me aware of what my child will 
learn during the year. 

You can access parent view yourself by searching the school. 

Pupil Voice 

In the last week of term the children completed pupil voice, again we 
had some great results. 

91% of pupils say they enjoy school. 

93% enjoy learning at school 

98% of pupils say bullying isn't a problem at Lenham Primary School 

94% of children  say the school encourages them  to respect everyone 
from all backgrounds. 

 

 
 
 
 

Up and coming dates  

This term 

12.1.23 Mid Year Reports 

6.2.24 Parents evening  

7.2.24 Farm visit 

8.2.24 Parents evening 

Further forward 

26.2.24 Book Fair 

6.3.24 year 4 Trip 

19.4.24 Year 1 Trip 

24.4.24 Year R Trip 

17.4.23 Class photos 

20.5.24 Year 3 Trip 

24.5.24 INSET 

28.6.24 Sports Day 

10.7.24 Year 6 Residential 

12.7.24 INSET Day 



The children were asked what are we good at, below shows what words 
were used the most to describe what we are good at. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety at Home 

As parents online safety at home can be a challenging world but there is lots 
of support out there. We pop lots of information up on our website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you go to the tab about us– online safety. We have uploaded lots of       
parent guides. 

I am attaching on the next two pages the parent guide on Roblox and 
Mental Health.  

As a school we talk about mental health and the importance of keeping our 
mind healthy. 

If you have any questions please contact the office and we will happily help– office@lenham.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs McCluskey 



 




